IUSSP Announcement
Communique de l'UIESP  
The Development Studies Unit (DSU) at Universidad Autónoma de Zacatecas (Mexico) has two full-time research professorships to start in August 2009. 

Deadline for Applications: 30 June 2009
The unit’s main program is its Doctorate in Development Studies, which accepts new cohorts every three years since 2003, and enjoys the highest recognition awarded by Mexico’s National Council for Science and Technology (CONACYT for its Spanish acronym). 

The qualities we are seeking for the new colleagues include the following: to have obtained a Ph.D. in one of the social sciences in the past 5-15 years, with a dissertation which explored a central theme in development studies, broadly defined. While it is not indispensible to have teaching experience, the successful candidates will have to demonstrate an excellent potential for scholarly work and publications to be admitted in Mexico’s National System of Researchers (SNI for its Spanish acronym), as well as relocating to the city of Zacatecas. Although some of the DSU’s activities are held in English, most are conducted in Spanish. Therefore, full command of spoken and written Spanish is expected of successful candidates. 

Interested candidates should send applications to: Dr. Oscar Pérez Veyna, Responsable del Programa de Doctorado en Estudios del Desarrollo, Unidad Académica en Estudios del Desarrollo, Av. Preparatoria s/n, Col. Hidráulica. 98065 Zacatecas, Zac. México. 

Full applications consist of a cover letter expressing interest and outlining your research and teaching interests, one-two samples of recent publications (or dissertation chapters), and requesting three referees that they send their references directly to Dr. Pérez Veyna. The C.V. should contain the names of the three references who will be sending letters. The deadline to send applications to receive full consideration is 30 June 2009, but we will continue to receive applications until the positions are filled. 

For more information about the program, see. http://www.estudiosdeldesarrollo.net/. For other questions, contact the DSU director: Dr. Raúl Delgado Wise (rdwise@estudiosdeldesarrollo.net) or the doctorate’s director: Dr. Oscar Pérez Veyna (pveyna@estudiosdeldesarrollo.net). 
